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HALIFAX REGIONAL ARRANGES FOR ADDITIONAL 
PARKING DURING CONSTRUCTION 

 
 
 ROANOKE RAPIDS, NC (October 7, 2011)—Halifax Regional is 
adding an overflow parking area for the convenience of patients and visitors 
using outpatient services and Emergency Care Center. 
 The construction project has taken up a number of parking spaces in the lot 
normally used by patients and visitors using the outpatient and Emergency Care 
Center, so additional spaces have been designated in the first two rows of the main 
parking lot.  
 “We recognize this is an inconvenience, although it will be only for a short 
time to facilitate the construction project” said Will Mahone, president.  The 
overflow parking areas will be identified by a sign. 
 “We hope that the more physically fit individuals will use the overflow lot, 
so that there are spaces in the regular lot for individuals with physical challenges,” 
added Mahone. 
 The Medical Center’s courtesy van will make frequent stops in the overflow 
lot to take people to the outpatient or Emergency Care Center entrance. 
 The additional parking likely will be needed until January. 
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About	
  Halifax	
  Regional	
  	
  	
  
Halifax	
  Regional	
  Medical	
  Center	
  is	
  licensed	
  for	
  204	
  beds,	
  including	
  psychiatric	
  and	
  nursery.	
  	
  A	
  non-­‐profit	
  organization,	
  
Halifax	
  Regional	
  is	
  fully	
  accredited	
  by	
  the	
  Joint	
  Commission.	
  For	
  more	
  information,	
  visit	
  www.halifaxregional.org.	
  
	
  

For	
  more	
  information,	
  contact:	
  	
  
Gail	
  Wade	
  
252	
  535-­‐8111	
  
gwade@halifaxrmc.org	
  


